St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

12 October 2018

Friday 19th October - 3pm - Year 2 Class Assembly Friday 19th October - Year 3 Forest School Day Friday 19th October - BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM Monday 29th October - Pupils return to school

THANK YOU to all our parents/carers who attended parents evening.



We hope you found the meetings useful and informative. It is very important to us that we develop strong and positive partnerships with all our parents/carers as you play a vital role at all stages of your child's education.

Thank you to all the parents who completed the questionnaires over the two evenings. We will report the findings over the next week.



Class 5H are beginning to think about Remembrance Day and have produced some

beautiful art work that looks stunning in their classroom.





THANK YOU

so much for all the donations for the Wirral Food Bank. Your generosity is greatly

appreciated. Our school council representatives have delivered our Harvest Festival donations to our local food bank.





Year 2 have enjoyed finding out about the famous artwork the 'Mona Lisa'

and using <a>@purpleMash to recreate it themselves.

Little Angels

have been making 'feeling boxes' to use in their PSHE lessons. They look brilliant!







Exciting Baby News.....

Teddy Michael Jones was born on Monday 8th October at

4:09am weighing 7lb15oz.
Congratulations to Mrs Jones and her husband. He is absolutely gorgeous and both mum and baby are doing great. We all cannot wait for cuddles!

Goodbye and Good Luck....

Mrs Young leaves us today to begin her maternity leave. We wish her lots of luck and we will keep you posted on her happy news!

Attendance - Congratulations to Class 5B who win the cakes again this week!

F2 - 91.7% Year 1 - 92.7% Year 2 - 96.3% Year 3 - 91.3% Year 4 - 90.3% Class 5B - 98.1% Class 5H - 95.7% Year 6 - 92.8%

HOLIDAYS WILL NOT BE
AUTHORISED DURING TERM
TIME.

ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

Our Value for October is.....

RESPONSIBILTY



Year 6 are taking their roles and responsibilities as reading buddies to our younger children very seriously and have got off to a flying start!

Responsibility is doing the things you are expected to do and accepting the consequences (results) of your actions. Take a look at these websites to learn more -

https://afineparent.com/buildingcharacter/teaching-kids-responsibility.html https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mClkT7uaqL 8&safe=true

http://www.teachhub.com/teaching-strategiesinstruct-responsibility

Thought for the week......



Outdoor Learning

Year 2 had a wonderful day learning outdoors in the forest area. They learnt lots of important skills & worked well as a team, being responsible for their own learning. They even finished their day off with a camp fire and thought about the importance of fire safety.



Reminders.....

Please return all school photograph orders to school by Wednesday 17th October. We are unable to take orders after this date.

The staff car park must <u>NOT</u> be used by parents at any point during the school day. We have had a number of occasions recently where staff need to leave to go to a meeting and have been blocked in by parents.

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs S Ralph